
From: Adam Roberts <Adam.Roberts@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 10:51 AM 
To: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Alderman Nugent Gift Reporting 
 

Good morning Comptroller Soni and Mr. Berlin,  
 
I hope you both are well.  
 
On behalf of Alderman Samantha Nugent, I would like to report her attendance at two events in 
her official capacity as Alderman of the 39th Ward.  

• Irish American Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony 
o Date: Saturday, April 30, 2022 
o Description: Attended event at the Irish American Heritage Center (located in the 

39th Ward) to welcome new class of Hall of Fame Inductees.  

• WTTW Gala 
o Date: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 
o Description: Attended event for WTTW (located in the 39th Ward) to celebrate 

public broadcasting and honor special guests.  

Please let me know if I can provide any additional information or details.  
 

Thank you, 
Adam  
 
Adam Roberts 
39th Ward Public Service Office 
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